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– OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION – 

 

1. Placing a Fraud Alert on Your Credit File. 

You may place an initial one-year “Fraud Alert” on your credit files, at no charge. A fraud alert tells 

creditors to contact you personally before they open any new accounts. To place a fraud alert, call any 

one 
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4. Protecting Your Health Information. 

 

As a general matter the following practices can help to protect you from medical identity theft. 

 

 Only share your health insurance cards with your health care providers and other family 

members who are covered under your insurance plan or who help you with your medical care. 

 

 Review your “explanation of benefits” statement which you receive from your health insurance 

company. Follow up with your insurance company or the care provider for any items you do 

not recognize. If necessary, contact the care provider on the explanation of benefits statement 

and ask for copies of medical records from the date of the potential disclosure (June 23, 2022) 

to current date. 

 

 Ask your insurance company for a current year-to-date report of all services paid for you as a 
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Massachusetts Residents: Under Massachusetts law, you have the right to obtain a police report in 

regard to this incident. If you are the victim of identity theft, you also have the right to file a police 

report and obtain a copy of it. 

 

New York Residents: You may obtain information about preventing identity theft from the New 

York Attorney General’s Office: Office of the Attorney General, The Capitol, Albany, NY 12224-

0341; https://ag.ny.gov/consumer-frauds-bureau/identity-theft; Telephone: 800-771-7755. 

 

North Carolina Residents: You may obtain information about preventing identity theft from the 

North Carolina Attorney General’s Office: Office of the Attorney General of North Carolina, 

Consumer Protection Division, 9001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-9001, 

www.ncdoj.gov/, Telephone: 877-566-7226 (Toll-free within North Carolina), 919-716-6000. 

 

Oregon Residents: You may obtain information about preventing identity theft from the Oregon 

Attorney General’s Office: Oregon Department of Justice, 1162 Court Street NE, Salem, OR 97301-

4096, www.doj.state.or.us/, Telephone: 877-877-9392. 

 

Washington D.C. Residents: You may obtain information about preventing identity theft from the 

Office of the Attorney General for the District of Columbia, 400 6th Street NW, Washington D.C. 

20001, https://oag.dc.gov/consumer-protection, Telephone: 202-442-9828. 
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3. Information regarding the third party or parties who are to receive the credit report or 

the period of time for which the credit report may be released to users of the credit 

report. 
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